
As part of our ongoing EVOLVE initiative to enhance and advance our processes, AGR 
Assignment is committed to providing informative updates regarding the new application 
response time. 

 

My Applications New Response Time: 

Effective Immediately: AGR Management has updated the standard response time for 
MyVector inquiries submitted through My Applications from 10 duty days to 15 duty days, 
calculated from the date of the member’s last inquiry. This adjustment reflects the need to 
account for non-duty days—such as weekends, federal holidays, and pass days—and 
addresses increased quotas and workload. By extending the timeline, we aim to improve 
transparency, reduce delays and confusion, and set clear, consistent expectations for all 
members using the system. 

 

Resources: 

For additional information, tools, and guidance, please visit the ARPC Assignment Splash 
Page. We remain committed to enhancing and simplifying our processes in support of our 
valued customers, stakeholders, and mission partners. Thank you for your attention to this 
update. 
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